
Year 5 
 

 It’s Christmas…… 

At Upton Junior School 
 

Countdown to Christmas? 

It's already begun in Year 5!                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

We are furiously cutting and sticking to get our Christmas displays ready for the last few weeks of term and do hope 

that you will find the opportunity to see them. 

Here is a list of the events taking place in Year 5: 

Monday 1st December KIC Theatre Drama Workshops in the Hall 

Ian from KIC Theatre will be conducting drama workshops with a 

Victorian Christmas theme!  

Monday 1st December Christmas mobiles up in the hall: 

Each class have been expertly designing their own class mobile which will 

be displayed in the hall. 

Wednesday 3rd December Year 5 Panto workshops in the hall 

Friday 5th December Number Day:  

Children can ‘Dress up for Digits’ on the day, wearing a costume 

that includes anything numerical, for a £1 donation.  You can be 

as ambitious as you like – a cap or t-shirt with a number on it, 

or maybe a whole costume connected to numbers.  It’s up to 

you! 

 

Friday 5th December 

1:30 pm 

Christmas Fayre: 

At 1:30 pm there will be a number of stalls, mainly run by the pupils 

themselves, dotted around the school.  Mrs W’s class will host the 

Secret Room where gifts can be purchased by the children and 

‘expertly wrapped by 5Y!  Any unwanted and unused gifts can be 

‘recycled’ here, so any donations will be gratefully received! 

Tuesday 9th December Christmas Panto: 

Pupils will be entertained by a travelling pantomime.  Pupils will get 

the chance to watch Hurricane Productions perform ‘Jack and the 

Beanstalk’. 

‘Oh no they won’t’ - ‘Oh yes they will!’ 

Monday 15th December 

2:00 pm 

Year 5 Victorian Assembly:  

Year 5 would like to invite you to our Christmas Assembly ‘A 
Christmas Carol’ which will start at 2:00 pm.  Refreshments will be 

served. 

Wednesday 17th December School Christmas Lunch: 

A special Christmas Lunch will be served, turkey with all the 

trimmings and a special visit from Santa.  If you wish for your child 

to have a Christmas dinner, please return your payment of £2.10 

plus reply slip by Friday 5th December. Letters about this event 

can be found on our website or in our foyer. 

Thursday 18th December Party Time:  

Year 5 will be having a Christmas Party on the afternoon of Thursday 

18th December.  Pupils will need to wear their party clothes to school. 

Friday 19th December Last Day of Term!!! 

The whole school will be visiting Holy Trinity Church in Broadstairs during the morning 

for a special Christmas celebration.   

School will finish at 2:15 pm. 
 

Best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a happy New Year! 
School resumes on Monday 5th January. 

 


